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DEPT. COMM. NO. 2%

January 22, 2003

TO: The Honorable Robert Bunda
Senate President
FROM: Clyde W. Namu'o
Administrator
SUBJECT: Transmittal of “Revised” 2003-2005 Biennium Budget Testimony

Please find attached the Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) 2003-2005 Biennium
Budget Testimony that has been revised to reflect the OHA Board of Trustees action
taken on Thursday, January 16, 2003, to modify OHA’s 2003-2005 Biennium Budget
Request to the State Legislature.

This version has been updated to reflect the OHA Board of Trustees actions and
supercedes the testimony distributed for the January 8, 2003 Joint Pre-Session
Briefing before the House Committee on Finance and the Senate Ways and Means
Committee.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience that may develop as result of OHA’s

submission of a revised 2003-2005 Biennium Budget Request. Should you have any
questions, please contact our Chief Financial Officer, Joan Bolte at 594-1999.
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Clydé W. Namu"o, Administrator

Attachment: OHA Revised Biennium Budget Testimony



